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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

  It’s week 7 and we are half way through our first term. The children have settled really well 
into school after the long Summer break. Staff who were new to the school in September 
are now fully established and have felt very welcomed by you and by the children. We are 
really looking forward to sharing your child’s progress with you at our Open Evenings on 7th 
and 8th November. We will also be setting out an exhibition of Topic Homework for you to 
share. 
   Congratulations to the children of the winning house Rubies who are off to the Princess 
Diana Memorial Playground and Peckham Multiplex today, what a great way to end half 
term, remember we start again after the holidays - which house will it be next time?! 
  The nights are beginning to darken, but the weather for the season has been pretty good, 
so we hope you are able to make the most of your time together during the half term 
holiday to get out and about. On behalf of all of us here at Keyworth thank you for all your 
support this half term and we look forward to welcoming you all back on Monday 31st 
October. 
 
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 Friday 21st October 2016 – RE Day (Whole School) – Islam  

 Monday 24th – Friday  28th October 2016 – Half Term Holiday 

 Monday 31st October 2016 – Date Amendment – Normal School Day 

 Friday 4th November 2016 – Individual and Sibling Photos  

 Monday 7th November 2016 – Open Evening 

 Tuesday 8th November 2016 – Open Evening  

 Tuesday 22nd November – Friday 29th November 2016 – Book Fair 

 Monday 28th November 2016 – Flu Vaccinations ( Year 1, 2 & 3) 

 Friday 2nd December 2016 – INSET – School Closed 

 Thursday 22nd December 2016 – Monday 2nd January 2017 – Christmas  Holidays 

 Tuesday 3rd January 2017 – INSET – School Closed 

 Monday 1st February 2017 – Tutorial Day – School Closed to children 

 Tuesday 18th April 2017 – INSET – School Closed 

 Thursday 4th May 2017 - Polling Station – School Closed 



 

Year 3 and Year 4 Cake Sale  
 
Thank you to all the children and staff who organised this fund raising event. Thanks to you 
too for your generosity as we raised £126.18 for this valuable cause!  

 
Year 5 Cake Sale for Haiti 

 
Year 5 were selling cakes in the playground yesterday that they baked themselves. They 
were raising money for the Oxfam Haiti Hurricane Appeal! Thank you again to everyone for 
your generosity as we raised £84.85!  
 
Well done everyone who helped with the cake sales! 
 

Clubs 
 

Termly Clubs – Dance/Drama, Table Games & Football 
 

For the next term clubs we will be only taking payment via Parent Mail, we are also planning 
to let parents have the option to set up a weekly payment schedule for the clubs (with the 
full amount being paid at the end regardless of whether your child attended all sessions or 
not). 

 

After School Club 
 

Starting from after October half term, Monday 31st October, when your child is absent from 
After School Club we will now be taking payment as this will hold the place for you child. 
 

School Menu 
 

We are launching a new ISS menu after half term. There are some firm favourites and some 
new dishes for children to try! For the week after half term the menu will be… 
 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday  Thursday Friday 

Spaghetti 
Bolognese OR 
Macaroni 
Cheese OR 
Jacket Potato 
(Choice of 
Toppings) 

Sticky Lemon 
Chicken and 
Rice OR 
Margarita 
Popeye Pizza 
OR Vegetable 
Chow Mein 

Roast Beef with Roast 
Potatoes and 
Vegetables OR Quorn 
Sausages and Roast 
Potatoes OR Jacket 
Potatoes 

Special Season 
Bonfire Menu! 
Fireside Meatballs 
and Spaghetti OR 
Bonfire Pizza OR 
Melted Cheese 
Baked Potato 
Rocket 

Fish Fingers and 
Chips OR 
Vegetable 
Tagine and Rice 
OR Cheese and 
Red Onion 
Quiche with 
Chips 

 

 

 

 



 

Keyworth Houses and Rewards for 10/10/16 to 14/10/16 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Grand Total’s for the Half Term! 
 

 
 
 

Well done to the Ruby House for scoring the highest amount of gems collected for last 
week! As well as winning the grand total for the half term! 

Well done to all the children mentioned below! 
 

W/E 

14/10 
STAR MATHS WRITER 

TREASURE 

CHESTS  

RKR Adam Jeremiah Cecilia 16 

RCT Ousmane Payshenz Diaz 12 

1JL Jason Nina James 25 

1LB Abdul-Khaaliq Daniel Bailey 15 

2TP Lily Mia Danisile 16 

2MV Taheem Zeynep Franklin 8 

3EW Mehdi Abdurrahman Omosede 15 

3MB Noe Lilya Defne 12 

4CW Morayo Medina Angel 26 

4CH Radiyat Morayo Norissa 5 

5JG Miguel Kenya Dounia 10 

5JA Erlue Hisham Atule 11 

6JM Harry Marianna Hadil 6 

6WD Amelia Tian Yu Rassim 7 

 
Well done to Class 1JL for having the best attendance last week! 

 
 
 

569 508 566 514 

2961 3136 

 

2831 3021 



 

 

 
Lost Reading Books  
 

HELP STILL NEEDED! – Please have a good look at half term for any books still at home – 
many thanks! 

 
 

REMINDER School Photos 
 

On Friday 4th November there will be a photographer coming in to take individual and 
sibling photos for the whole school. 
 
 

 

Have a safe and happy half term break!  
 


